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Students in Hyder are enjoying nice weather and getting out and about for 

photography class and preparation for fish camp. Both of these activities take 

advantage of our special surroundings instilling a sense of pride in our students as 

well as valuable life skills.  

 

We have started an all school recycling program that follows new standards set by 

the Hyder Community Association. In our remote community, all trash is taken care 

of in town and our students are learning about job opportunities in this area and 

the importance of caring for their town and local watershed.  

 

We enjoyed a week with our superintendent with the highlight being a community-

wide pot luck dinner to improve communication community wide.  

 

We have plans in the works for the elementary to study all of the available jobs in 

Hyder with weekly visits to local businesses. To find out what’s going on at Hyder 

School, please follow us on Facebook as we try to post as much as possible. 

 
 


